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From:

Sent: Monday, 15 April 2019 9:59 PM
To: Religion

Subject: A-G's referral of 10/4/19

QLD 4179

15 April 2019

Dear Commissioner

I write regarding the scope of the Attorney-General's 10/4/19 referral, in particular his reference to Ruddock
Recommendation no.15 - that a Commonwealth Religious Discrimination Act be considered for legislation.

Recommendation 15 did not ask the government to consider, specifically, "appropriate exceptions &
exemptions" for clergy as it did for religious bodies, religious schools & charities.

Would you please consider putting "clergy" alongside "religious bodies, religious schools & charities."
Yours faithfully

Paul Nolan
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